
 
 

Near Northwest Management District is seeking bids for a 
construction project along W. Tidwell Road, which 
includes pedestrian and park gateway improvements. 
Sealed proposals will be received through CivCast, no later 
than 2:00 p.m. CDT on Monday, May 13, 2024. All 
questions pertaining to this bid shall be directed through 
CivCast. All procurement documentation will be available 
at 
https://www.civcastusa.com/project/6619928b5cb63d8f
9fa0cb36/summary.  
 
A Mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on 10:00 a.m. 
CDT on Monday April 29, 2024, through Microsoft TEAMS. 
More information, including links, is available on CivCast. 
 
All verbal interpretations and directives shall be 
considered informal and thus not a basis for bid unless 
verified in writing as an addendum to the bid. No late bids 
will be accepted.  
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